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To the Senate Judiciary Committee:
 
I want to encourage you to vote in support of SB 797. It is an important step along the
road to creating a society and culture that, while allowing the reasonable ownership of
firearms, also demands responsible and safe ownership. Stopping those who do not
respect the laws of the land, or who may be mentally unstable is not unconstitutional.
It is sane.
 
Though I live in Australia at this time. I vote in Oregon.
 
And, I can assure you that Oregon is held in incredibly positive esteem around the
world. Please don’t sully that respect.
 
Thank you for your positive vote on this bill.
Sincerely,
T.Y. Alexander
 
T.Y. (Augusta S.) Alexander
PO Box 80
Eudlo QLD 4554
Australia
M: +61 417 450 837
tyeshe@internode.on.net
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